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Pavement Maintenance  
St Hugh’s Green, Gorleston 

 
Essential pavement maintenance works on St Hugh’s Green, Gorleston, will begin on 3 
June 2024. The work is expected to last 15 weeks, weather permitting, and will see old 
paving slabs replaced with an asphalt surface. Site Location Plan showing the work 
extents is attached in Appendix A. 
 
To ensure the works are carried out safely, a road closure will be required along St 
Hugh’s Green. The point of closure will be next to the pavement works and will move as 
the work progresses. A fully signed diversion route will be in place for this.  
 
Vehicular and pedestrian access to properties will be maintained at all times – site staff 
will endeavour to make any delays as short as possible.  
 
Throughout the works we will require an area for the site compound to store tools and 
materials. The land we have chosen to do this on is highlighted in the attached plan. 
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while these maintenance works are 
carried out. 
 
Works are expected to cost £244,000 and will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
For further information 
 

Sam Cooper, Project Technician, Highways Design Team 2, 0344 800 8020. 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for Sharon Sage or textphone 0344 800 8011 
and we will do our best to help. 

  

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks
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